A Chara,

As you are aware, Noamh Olaf GAA Club runs a weekly Lotto to raise funds towards the upkeep and development of the club.

The Lotto draw is run at least 50 weeks a year. The Jackpot starts at €1,000 and increases by €100 every week if not won. There is also a draw on the lotto ticket itself for 5 prizes of €20 every week, irrespective of the jackpot being won or not.

We believe that many club members and non- members would support the draw if there were a more convenient way of contributing. With this in mind, we have introduced a system of payments by Standing order to facilitate those who would prefer to support the club in this way. 

For as little as €7 a month or €84 a year, you will be entered into at least 50 draws a year. This would normally cost you €100.

Simply complete the attached Standing Order and return it to any member of the Lotto committee or Executive Committee. Please don’t forget to also enter your three lotto numbers (1 to 28) on the standing order form.

Thank you for your support.

On behalf of the lotto committee

For further information please contact any of the following.

Mick Brown 0872587243;       Brian Collinge 0872531378; 

Brian Hickey 0868205252;      Paul Hughes 0862872805;

Liam Heritage 012952640;      Bill Sunderland 0866066603; 

